
INTRODUCING DIRECT ADMISSIONS

WHAT TO EXPECT
Direct Admissions is here to offer your child a look at the many postsecondary possibilities that await them 
after high school. This fall, your senior will be notified of multiple Minnesota colleges and universities that are 

offering them Direct Admission to attend their institutions in fall 2025.

REVIEW 
YOUR LETTER

We encourage you to review 
your child’s personalized 
Direct Admissions letter 

with them in fall 2024. It will 
list  all the colleges and 

universities that are offering 
them Direct Admission.

SELECT YOUR 
INSTITUTIONS

In the digital letter, they select 
which colleges and universities 

they would like to receive 
Direct Admission to. Submit 

the letter back to the high 
school, then complete the 

application portal.

YOUR 
NEXT STEPS

Depending on the colleges  
and universities selected,  

students receive their official 
acceptance letters! Some 

institutions will request more 
information and will email  

the next steps.

Learn more at www.ohe.state.mn.us/directadmissions

SUPPORTING YOUR COLLEGE DREAMS
With Direct Admissions, Minnesota seniors are proactively notified of which  

participating colleges and universities they are accepted to - before they even apply!

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS AND GUARDIANS




